

# **Woodstone Community Primary School**

Heather Lane, Ravenstone, Leicestershire, LE67 2AH
Tel: 01530 519473 email: wpsoffice1@woodstone.leics.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mr P Mullins
Deputy Headteacher: Miss G Clement

# Growing together, Learning forever

26th November 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

#### YEAR 2,3 AND 4 CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCE OF 'PRIMARY SCHOOL CHRISTMAS MUSICAL'

This year our Year 2, 3 and 4 children will be performing two productions of their Christmas play, 'Primary School *Christmas* Musical', on Thursday 12<sup>th</sup> December. There will be an afternoon performance at 2:00pm and an evening performance at 6:00pm. We would like to accommodate everyone in our celebrations but, unfortunately, due to Health & Safety regulations, ticket numbers will be restricted. For this reason requests are limited to **two tickets in total per family initially**, but we hope that we will be able to accommodate other requests at a later date.

All ticket requests will be placed in **order of receipt in the office.** If we have tickets available after the initial allocation, we will let you know by Wednesday 4<sup>th</sup> December. Any spare tickets can then be requested at the office.

Please note that pre-school children and babies are only allowed to attend the afternoon performance on Thursday 12<sup>th</sup> December at 2:00pm and will have to sit on their parent's knee so if you can make alternative arrangements it may make for a more comfortable experience! No parents with pre-school children or babies will be permitted to the evening performance because the children have worked very hard to learn their lines and songs and don't want to be put off. It is disappointing if a parent misses their child's only line because a baby is crying. Due to GDPR, may I remind you that no videos or cameras are to be used during the performances.

Please return the reply slip indicating your performance ticket requirements no later than **Tuesday 3**<sup>rd</sup> **December** when we will start allocating any spare tickets.

#### **Christmas Hamper**

If you would like to be in with a chance of winning a Christmas hamper (donated by Woodstone staff), please bring some money with you. We will be selling raffle tickets for £1 each with the proceeds going towards costumes, props and the children's Christmas party. The draw will be made on Wednesday 13<sup>th</sup> December.

Yours sincerely,

























## 'PRIMARY SCHOOL CHRISTMAS MUSICAL' TICKET REQUEST - 12th DECEMBER 2024

### PLEASE ONLY ORDER UP TO 2 TICKETS IN TOTAL

NUMBER OF BABIES/TODDLERS  NO BABIES OR TODDLERS AT THIS
PERFORMANCE
oon / evening* performance (*dele
0(





















